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Conference Committee Report

To: IEEE Region 3

Subject: Region 3 Conference Committee Report
Date: 17 February 2020

The Conference Committee conducted the following activities since January R3 ExCom meeting:
e Solicited information from Memphis and Orlando Sections for potential hosting of SoutheastCon 2023
e Charles Lord travelled to Atlanta, Mobile, and Orlando
0 Meet and provide conference preparation information to Atlanta Conference Committee
0 Meet with Mobile Section for hosting of 2022 SoutheastCon
0 Review/survey facilities in Orlando as a potential site for 2023 SoutheastCon
e Met with SoutheasrCon 2021 Conference Chair and Treasurer and provided additional information and lessons
learned.
e Updates to SoutheastCon Operation Manual
e Worked with SoutheastCon 2020 in preparation for the upcoming conference in March

Regards,

Eric Grigorian, P.E., PMP

Chair, IEEE Region 3 Conference Committee
Office - +1.256.716.2175

Cell - +1.256.658.7447

E-mail: eric.grigorian@agtri.gatech.edu

8800 Redstone Gateway, Suite 100
Huntsville, AL 35808

To unsubscribe from the R3-EXCOM2020 list, click the following link: https://listserv.ieee.org/cgi-bin/wa?SUBED1=R3-
EXCOM2020&A=1



